
THOMASVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
315 South Hansell Street 

Thomasville, Georgia  31792 
(229) 225-2634 

 

  

Todd Mobley, Principal 

September 23, 2014 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Thomasville High School would like to invite you to participate in its annual Career Fair.  On 

Thursday, November 20, 8:15-1:15, representatives from area businesses, universities, and 

colleges will come together to share with our students the opportunities that await them beyond 

high school.   

Due to the unreliability of fax registration and the cost of mail, we now have email or online 

registration. We recommend online registration, as it is the easiest and most efficient.  Please go 

to the following site to submit your registration: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/8DN8V5X. 

The registration deadline is Friday, November 14.  

Setup will be from 8:15 a.m. to 8:40 a.m., and students will be available to assist you as needed.   

Light breakfast items and coffee with be available, and lunch will be provided.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Career Fair, please feel free to contact me at 

taylors@tcitys.org, or by phone at (229) 225-2634, ext. 128.   

We look forward to seeing you at the Career Fair November 20.  And, we want to thank you in 

advance for providing this valuable learning opportunity for our students. 

Sincerely, 

 

Shamane H. Taylor, Work-Based Learning Coordinator 

 

 

 
 

The Career Fair is sponsored by the Career, Technical, and Agricultural Education (CTAE) Department 

 at Thomasville High School. 

 

Todd Creech,  Col. Stann McLeod,  Daniel Oldham, Barbara Peralta, 

 MSgt. Chad Smith, Shamane Taylor, Benjamin Tillman, and Jami Lyn Warburg 
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